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CITY OF RIALTO 
MAINTENANCE & FACILITIES 

DEPARTMENT 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY NOTICE 

FOURTH OF JULY CELEBRATION 
EVENT 

 

June 23, 2022 
 

In preparation for the City of Rialto’s Fourth of July Celebration event the following lane 
reduction and road closures will take place on Monday, July 4, 2022. 
 

Lane Reduction 

Cedar Avenue from Etiwanda Avenue to Baseline Road 

Cedar Avenue will be reduced to one lane for northbound travel 

from 3:00 P.M. to 6:00 P.M. 
 

Complete Road Closures 

Ayala Drive from Baseline Road to Renaissance Parkway 
& 

Fitzgerald Avenue from Baseline Road to Ayala Drive 

Both locations will be closed from 2:00 P.M. to 12:00 Midnight 

 

Thank you for your patience and support during this celebratory event.  For questions 
related to this traffic advisory please contact: 
 

Maintenance & Facilities (909) 820-2602 
Email: publicworks@rialtoca.gov 

Website: www.yourrialto.com 

mailto:publicworks@rialtoca.gov
http://www.rialtoca.gov/

